
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We now have our House Music finalists for 2024! Huge well done to everyone who entered. The final is on the 10 July at 6pm and is combined 
with our Summer Concert, so if your son is involved in any music clubs he will also be in the concert. This is unfortunately with the exception of 
Orchestra as it's too tricky with all of the keyboards. I'm hoping to have a parent drop-in session for them at the end of term, so I'll keep you 
posted about that. 
 
If soloists could please be practicing lots at home that would be fantastic. 
 
I've been meeting with house bands (years 5 and 6 only) this week to give them their song and sort out the arrangements. From next week we 
will meet weekly to practice. I've put a schedule below so they know when to bring their music in and instrument if needed (they can of course 
use school ones if not). If you could please encourage them to practice as much as possible at home that would be fantastic. They might be 
slightly different arrangements than the originals but I'll try to get videos on their seesaw over half term so they can practice along with me at 
home. 
 

Band Rehearsal Schedule 

 W/C 13th May W/C 20th May W/C 27th May W/C 3rd June W/C 10th June W/C 17th June W/C 24th June W/C 1st July 

Mon 2:30-3:00 Braithwaite Bruce 

Half Term 

Diarmid 

Year 6 in Bude 

Dunlop Sartorius Braithwaite 

Tues 12:00-12:30 Bruce Diarmid Dunlop Sartorius Braithwaite* Bruce 

Wed 12:00-12:30 Diarmid Dunlop Sartorius Braithwaite Bruce Diarmid 

Thurs 12:00-12:30 Dunlop Sartorius Braithwaite Bruce Diarmid Dunlop 

Fri 11:30-12:00 Sartorius Braithwaite Bruce Diarmid Dunlop Sartorius 

 *Fete day so rehearsal 8:15-8:45 instead      

 
With many thanks in advance, 
Miss Lezala 
 


